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An employee wipes down signage letters at the main entrance to the
Goldring/Woldenberg Business Complex in preparation for the building’s dedication
ceremony on Friday afternoon (March 2). The event highlighted the school’s
continued success as a global destination for business education, and honored
donors for their commitment to the project.
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